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Despite the rain and wind on Sunday 10th September to coincide with the National Heritage 
Open Day Events, the launch of HCG’s interpretation board and guided walk entitled 
Windows on the Past was well attended. 
  
Twenty Two people gathered at 10:30 beside T’owd Genn to sing Pratty Flowers  and to 
officially declare the board launched, followed by a guided walk lead by Deborah Wyles. 
  
The afternoon event attracted another twenty people and the level of enjoyment and 
satisfaction expressed was heartwarming for all those who have worked so hard to make 
this happen.  This board is a fitting tribute to Holmfirth and its interesting history and culture 
– HCG was delighted with your enthusiasm – thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OTHER NEWS 

Please remember this Sunday 17th September, 10:00-13:00,  Holmepride is tackling the 
weeds in Daisy Lane to make the route safer and more attractive.  Look on Holmfirth 
Community Webpage and join Win. 
  
HCG’s fund raising event to raise more money towards the printing of leaflets for the trail is 
taking place in the top room at Brambles on Friday 22nd September at 7pm. Helen Bray will 
be presenting some of her photos from the Bray collection rarely seen before, to 
commemorate 100 years of Bray’s Photographers.  Please come along and join 
us.  Tickets, costing £5 are available from the TIC at the Library or on the door.	
  

	
   	
  

	
  


